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Welcome back to the second half of the autumn term.  I hope you had a lovely half term 
break and enjoyed spending some time together. 
 
This half term our learning will focus on the topic ‘Do you remember when…?’  We will talk 
about things we have done in our immediate past (half term and weekend news), learn 
about events from the past (Guy Fawkes and Remembrance) and investigate and compare 
objects that are old and modern.  We will also find out how and what different people 
celebrate around the world (Diwali and Christmas).  It will be a full and fun-packed few 
weeks and more details about what we will be learning will be in our curriculum leaflet that 
will come home on Friday this week.   
 
Phonics and reading This week our phonics lessons will focus on the digraphs ff, ss, ll and 
the phoneme j.  Please ensure that phonics reading books and yellow reading diaries plus 
daily readers and blue reading logs are kept in book bags and come into school each day 
(after you have used them at home each evening). 
 
Parent meetings are scheduled for next week so please ensure that you have made an 
appointment.  If you have any queries in the meantime, then please don’t hesitate to speak 
to me before or after school. 
 
Weekly challenges will be added onto Tapestry at the end of the week. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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